
Ishan Feisal, Chair of WoW 
Kids, had the pleasure of 
meeting HRH Prince William 
at the unveiling of the Caius 
House plaque.  
Prince William joined in some 
of many Caius House services 
for children and youth, such 
as boxing, cake making and 
street dancing.                
Prince William praised the 
Caius House youth centre for 
helping young people deal 
with the  challenges of moving  
into adulthood.    
Heads Together campaign, led 
by the Prince, is helping to 
end the stigma around mental 
health and is encouraging 
young people to ask for help 
when they are struggling.  
   
Photos: HRH Prince William 
and Ishan Feisal in blue top 

WoW Mum Sandra Munoz 
Alvarez has organized a 
Wandsworth Kid’s TV  pro-
ject for children as part of 
WoW Mums Drama class.  
Children and youth will be 
making their own filming 
scripts and will be interview-
ing the local people about 
local issues, which children 
find relevant to them.   
Register on 07840401366. 
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WoW Oriental Eid Party 

WOW 

WoW Mum Jeanatte Wickham 
has prepared an oriental feast for 
our children, Mothers and elderly 
residents from Haven Lodge, 
Doris Emmerton and John Kirk 
House to celebrate Eid in         
traditional Malaysian style with   
a meat Hot Pot dish.                          

Next WoW inter-generational 
event is on 30th November to 
celebrate St. Andrew’s Day.  
 
Photo by Sandra Munoz: From left 
Jeanette, Gema, Carole, Eduardo, 
Syeda, Adam and Joan in Haven 
Lodge hall  
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